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The leavers shirts for our year 6
cohort have been ordered and
all students should have their
shirts by the beginning of Term
2. We look forward to seeing
them all looking so smart very
soon. Thank you to Rebekah
Hannaford and Kim Khoo for
their tireless efforts in
organising and processing the
order.

The next P&C meeting will be
held in the staffroom on
Monday 8th April 2019 7.15 –
8.30pm. Ardross Primary School
P&C prides itself on its
wonderful sense of community
and works hard to keep this
alive by supporting positive
participation by all. We
encourage you to come along to
our meetings and add your voice
to the conversations.

The 2019 Year 6 Yearbook
funding has been approved and
Mrs Rebekah Hannaford will be
leading the co-ordination of this
fantastic keepsake for our year 6
graduates. Rebekah will be
pulling together all the various
aspects of the yearbook, please
show her your full support in
gathering all of the information
that she requests as quickly as
possible. If you have any
photographs that you feel would
be suitable, please contact
Rebekah on
rebekahkent@bigpond.com

The P&C is thrilled to have
supported the school in their
quest for new and more
aesthetically pleasing signage at
the front of our school. The new
signage has been in place at the
Links Road entrance for a few
weeks and as the metal naturally
oxidises, we hope you agree that
it blends in with the Australian
flora and fauna perfectly.

We are pleased
to announce that
the P&C have
voted in favour of
a Facebook page.

The page will act as a very
effective noticeboard for the
school community, where
members and the public will be
able to keep track of news and
events easily. Search for Ardross
Primary School P&C and like our
page to follow. This is an
extension of our communication
tools, so if you do not have
access to social media don’t
despair, you will not miss out on
any integral information
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Mrs Cindy Webster has been
working closely with Melville City
Council and Main Roads for a
safer alternative to the current
crossing situations on Riseley
Street. Cindy has received
positive feedback from both Main
Roads and Melville Council that
they are looking into moving the
school crossing zone and
installing flashing lights, We will
continue to update you as we
receive further information.
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